
 

 

 

Towards Common Ground 
 

is proud to present the first 

Muslim Women Conference 
Brisbane, Queensland 

 

Government House – Paddington 

16 July 2008 
 

 

 

 

hosted by 

HE the Governor of Queensland  

Ms Quentin Bryce AC 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To register your interest please fill in the registration form and email 

back to felhigzi@tpg.com.au no later than 20 June 2008.  

 

Please register early as places are limited and we might not be able to 

accommodate everyone. Thank you.  

mailto:felhigzi@tpg.com.au


 
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Delegates 

 

Towards Common Ground is a forum that aims to promote dialogue, knowledge sharing and 

understanding towards common ground for a shared future. 

 

The first forum the “Queensland Muslim Women Conference” has been generously supported 

and will be hosted by HE the Governor of Queensland Ms Quentin Bryce AC. 

 

To promote dialogue and provide delegates with an opportunity for discussion, we chose to focus 

on four topical themes: 

 

- women in Islam, where do Australian Muslim women stand 

- employment and training, the barriers to learning and earning 

- health and wellbeing, the challenges to be addressed 

- society and settlement, the issues for consideration 

 

Topics under these themes will be delivered by a wide range of speakers from academia, non-

government organisations and community groups involved in the delivery of services to migrants 

and refugees.  

 

Our panels of presenters are from Griffith University Islamic Research Unit, QUT, University of 

Sydney, University of Western Sydney, Human Rights and Equal Opportunity Commission, 

Amnesty International, Youth Affairs Network Queensland, Access Inc. Islamic Women’s 

Association of Queensland, Muslim Business Network, Australian Multicultural Foundation and 

other community organisations. 

 

This conference is aimed at people involved in policy development, community-related research 

or service delivery, private sector employers, the media and members of the public who want to 

understand more about our multicultural society. 

 

I have attached a registration form and I look forward to seeing many of you at the Conference. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Faiza El-Higzi 

Convenor  

Towards Common Ground 

Muslim Women Conference 

Brisbane, Queensland 

Government House, Paddington 

16 July 2008 – 9:00am- 4:30pm 



Organisation Registration 

 

Towards Common Ground 

Muslim Women Conference, 

Government House, Brisbane, 16 July 2008 

 

 

Organisation:…………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

Postal address:……………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Suburb: ……………………………………………………….Post code: ……………………………………  

 

Email:…………………………………………………………………Contact phone ……………………… 

 

Delegates: 

 

1-  Title:……….First Name:………………………………………………Surname: ……………………………. 

 

Job title: …………………………………………. 

 

2- Title:……….First Name:………………………………………………Surname: ……………………………. 

 

Job title: …………………………………………. 

 

3- Title:……….First Name:………………………………………………Surname: ……………………………. 

 

Job title: …………………………………………. 

 

4- Title:……….First Name:………………………………………………Surname: ……………………………. 

 

Job title: …………………………………………. 

 

5- Title:……….First Name:………………………………………………Surname: ……………………………. 

Job title: …………………………………………. 

 

 
Thank you for expressing your interest in this Conference.  

Please email back to felhigzi@tpg.com.au no later than20 June 2008.  Places are limited.   

 
Please indicate if you would like us to keep your details for future events.                          

 

Towards Common Ground 

Muslim Women Conference, 
Government House, Brisbane, 16 July 2008 

Registration Form 
 

Organisations 
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Towards Common Ground 

Muslim Women Conference, 
Government House, Brisbane, 16 July 2008 

Registration Form 

 
 

Individual Registration 

 

 

Individual Registration 

 

Towards Common Ground, 
Muslim Women Conference, 

Government House, Brisbane, 16 July 2008 

 

 

Title:……….First Name:………………………………………………Surname: ………………… 

 

   Organisation:…………………………………………………………Job title: …………………. 

 

Postal address:……………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Suburb: ……………………………………………………………….Post code: …………………………  

 

Email:…………………………………………………………………Contact phone ………………… 

 
 

 
 

Thank you for expressing your interest in this Conference.  
Please email back to felhigzi@tpg.com.au no later than 20 June 2008. Places are limited.   

 
Please indicate if you would like us to keep your details for future events.                          
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